LITTLE BARDFIELD PARISH COUNCIL MEETING

Meeting held on Monday 11*" January 2016 at 7.30pm in Gardiner’s Barn

Members Present
Clir William Gardiner (Chairman), Clir Terry Cutmore (Vice Chairman), Clir Clare Beeston, Clir
Colin Simpson

Members of Public Present
Mrs Vohmann and Mr J Bonner

1. Apologies
Clir John lzod
2. Public Forum

Mrs Vohmann and Mr J Bonner presented a number of discrepancies and concerns
regarding planning application UTT/15/3746/FUL

3. Planning

The Council agree with points made by Mrs Vohmann and Mr J Bonner.

Council members agree to conditions they would like to see imposed; hard and soft
landscaping plans, a proper biodiversity study to be carried out, a cross section of the new
land showing the 1.5m to be dug out. The copse should remain intact; all lighting on the site
should be changed not just new lighting and a Section 106 agreement to stop any future
developments of the new land.

4. Finance

Invoices to UDC and EALC paid

5. Precept

Precept paperwork completed. Parish Clerk to sign and post.

Next Meeting 15t February 2016 at 7.30PM.

Meeting closed at 9.00PM.



